Dear subscribers,

We inform you that, as of February 2025, we will no longer publish new issues of
EcoEmerging. From now on, you will find your quarterly publication concerning emerging
economies in EcoPerspectives.

We invite you to read the latest issue here:

ECO PERSPECTIVES - EMERGING ECONOMIES | 1ST QUARTER 2025

To be notified of the latest publications, don't forget to change your subscription.
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